Roberta DiMezza

From: Joseph Chrostowski < jlchrostowski@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 12:16 PM

To: Rep. Shekarchi, K Joseph **Cc:** House Judiciary Committee

Subject: House Bill No.7373

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Dear Speaker Shekarchi,

I have concerns over House Bill 7373 which is currently in Committee.

I urge you to vote No on this Bill as it is currently written.

Firearms safety is a very important matter of personal responsibility and all aspects need to be addressed in such a bill to adequately protect the rights of an individual depending upon their circumstances.

Thank your time and for all that you do for our State.

Sincerely, Joseph A. Chrostowski, 454 Spring St. Rockville, RI 02873